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1. We have run out of four-digit numbers for instructor codes.  Codes will soon be five digits 

starting with 10. 
 
2. Height measurement cannot be removed from the skills list because it is a federal 

regulation. We cannot modify those.  42 CFR 483.152 (6) (b) (2) (ii) 
 
3. Long-term care facilities have been introduced to Enhanced Barrier Precautions for 

residents with MDRO organisms or the potential for an MDRO infection.  This applies only 
to long-term care facilities at this time, but for facility-based programs or those whose 
students ultimately work in long-term care, it is a good idea to review the pdf at the link 
below and incorporate it into your infection control education. 

 
https://www.cdc.gov/hicpac/media/pdfs/EnhancedBarrierPrecautions-508.pdf 
 
 

   
 

As always, do not hesitate to call or email with questions. 
 
Randy Carey-Walden, RN, MSN, CCM 
Public Service Administrator 
Illinois Department of Public Health 
Administrative Rules & Procedures 
525 W. Jefferson St.  4th Floor 
Springfield, IL  62761 
Phone:  217.785.5569 
Fax:  217.557.3363 
randy.carey-walden@illinois.gov 

https://www.cdc.gov/hicpac/media/pdfs/EnhancedBarrierPrecautions-508.pdf
mailto:randy.carey-walden@illinois.gov

